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It is also used to prevent allergic reactions and asthma flare-ups during the administration of intravenous
immunoglobulin. However, it is important to note that montelukast is an inhibitor of the drug metabolizing enzyme
CYP2C8. The easiest way to lookup drug information, identify pills, check interactions and set up your own personal
medication records. Follow all instructions closely. Although clinical trials only revealed an increased risk of insomnia ,
post-marketing surveillance showed that the drugs are associated with a possible increase in suicidal behavior and other
side effects such as agitation , aggression , anxiousness , dream abnormalities and hallucinations , depression, irritability
, restlessness , and tremor. The decision was driven by the discovery of references that were not included in the original
patent application process. These are not all of the side effects that may occur. The Wall Street Journal. Subscribe to
receive email notifications whenever new articles are published. However, the FDA has found no benefit from a
combined pill for seasonal allergies over taking the two drugs in combination, [12] and on April 25, , issued a "not
approvable" letter for the combination. S4 Prescription only CA: Print this page Add to My Med List. Retrieved 28
October Retrieved from " https: Webarchive template wayback links Template: This material is provided for
educational purposes only and is not intended for medical advice, diagnosis or treatment. Retrieved 26 November If you
think there has been an overdose, call your poison control center or get medical care right away. Even though it may be
rare, some people may have very bad and sometimes deadly side effects when taking a drug. Disclaimer This press
release includes forward-looking statements, as defined in the U.Related Drug Content. Generic Singulair, Singulair
Chewable Tabs Launched Mylan and Dr. Reddy's Launch Generic Singulair FDA Approves Generic Versions of
Singulair. Easy to read patient leaflet for Singulair (Montelukast Chewable Tablets). Includes Generic Name:
Montelukast Chewable Tablets (MON te LOO kast) Brand Name: Singulair Do not use Singulair (montelukast chewable
tablets) to stop exercise-induced breathing problems if you are already using it for asthma or allergy. MONTELUKAST
(mon te LOO kast) is used to prevent and treat the symptoms of asthma. It is also used to treat allergies. Do not use for
an acute asthma attack. Similar Generic Drugs: Montelukast Sodium: Chewable tablet. Open All Questions. What
should I tell my health care provider before I take this medicine? Open. FDA-approved generic version of Singulair 4mg
Chewable Tablets; PRESCRIPTION REQUIRED. IMPORTANT: HOW TO USE THIS INFORMATION: This is a
summary and does NOT have all possible information about this product. This information does not assure that this
product is safe, effective, or appropriate for you. Each 4-mg and 5-mg chewable SINGULAIR tablet contains and mg
montelukast sodium, respectively, which are equivalent to 4 and 5 mg of montelukast, respectively. Both chewable
tablets contain the following inactive ingredients: mannitol, microcrystalline cellulose, hydroxypropyl cellulose, red
ferric oxide. The product code(s) for this leaflet is: PL / Singulair Paediatric 4 mg tablets. Package leaflet: Information
for the user. Singulair Paediatric 4 mg chewable tablets. montelukast. Read all of this leaflet carefully before you give
this medicine to your child because it contains important information. Keep this leaflet. Feb 14, - Singulair 10mg tablets
contain the active ingredient montelukast, which is a medicine used for asthma. Montelukast 10mg tablets are also
available as the generic medicine (without a brand name). Find out everything you should know about montelukast
tablets and singulair tablets, including singulair. Feb 14, - What is Singulair paediatric used for? Singulair paediatric
chewable tablets and granules, and generic montelukast chewable tablets and granules are used for: Helping to control
asthma, including asthma mainly triggered by exercise, in children aged six months and over. Montelukast is prescribed
for. Find patient medical information for Singulair Oral on WebMD including its uses, side effects and safety,
interactions, pictures, warnings and user ratings. Singulair. GENERIC NAME(S): Montelukast. Read Reviews
Montelukast is also used before exercise to prevent breathing problems during exercise (bronchospasm). Jun 25, - This
medication comes as tablet, chewable tablet, and granule forms to be taken by mouth. It is usually taken once daily, with
or without food. It should be taken in the evening if treating asthma, or 2 hours before exercise if treating difficulty
breathing caused by exercise. Common side effects of Singulair.
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